
Environmental Statement 

 

The applicant proposes to construction the station at 10 watts ERP and horizontally polarized at 5 

meters AGL.  The proposal is well within both the controlled and uncontrolled radiation exposure 

guidelines of the FCC.  Nevertheless, placards warning of radiation hazard will be posted in and around 

the site at all times and station staff will be trained how to turn off the transmitter in the event that any 

maintenance is required. 


